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February 6, 2013

Mr. Jim Randall

Executive Director

Frankfort Square Park District
7540 W. Braemar Lane
Frankfort, IL 60423

Dear Jim,

In fifty years of working with three outstanding school districts, I have
come in contact with some good park districts; however, [ have never, NEVER
worked with a park district as caring, organized, community-centered, and well
led by a board and staff, as that of the Frankfort Square Park District. Because
of the great programs available to all age groups — from preschool kids to
senior citizens — your organization is the hub of the Frankfort Square
community. I have entrusted the non-school scheduling and use of our school
facilities to your organization to a greater extent than ever before because of
the honesty, trust, and integrity you and your staff have exhibited.

The Frankfort Square Park District’s College Scholarship Program has
awarded over $44,000 to forty-four Lincoln-Way North High School seniors
since the school’s opening in 2007. These dollars have allowed our graduates
to receive some type of post-secondary education, enabling them to become
leaders in our communities, which makes the Frankfort area a better place to
live and raise a family. How can we thank you for this generosity?

All of the Lincoln-Way North High School facilities are open for park
district use seven days a week. Giving back to our students and helping
maintain our grounds is part of a unique intergovernmental agreement that
works only because of the recreational and community philosophy put in place
years ago by you and your board.

As I move toward retirement and reflect on the past 24 years with
Lincoln-Way High School District 210, I reflect on the wonderful experience I
have had working with you and your staff because you care about kids, you
understand the needs of the community, and you all absolutely love helping
make the Frankfort Square community the most productive in the Will County
area.

Thanks to all of you for the quality of life you have created for the
Frankfort Square community. You deserve the National Recreation and Park



Association Gold Medal Award more than any park district in the United
States of Aynerica.

Lawrence A.
Superintend



